

To our Veterans

Is "Thank You" really enough to say?

As most of us can only imagine and some try hard to remember, the day you donned your new uniform and joined thousands of other brave young men to fight in a war so far away, was only the start of a chapter in history that will forever be a part of our own lives.



Many of us were hardly out of diapers and many more were not yet born the day you went away. You were so young and so proud to take your place and stand with fellow Army Air Corps pilots, bombardiers, navigators radio operators, gunners, ground crew and so many more. As we reflect on all that you have sacrificed and all that you have accomplished, we know in our hearts that all your stories have still not yet been told. And so, we remain.

We remain to forever cherish the memories of your courageous missions and service to our country. We thank God for the memorable and valuable time we have spent together and we sincerely honor you from the deepest part of our hearts.

Our love is with you always,

The Family Members of the 307th Bombardment Group



As we honor our veterans today, this is just a reminder that the news and details of "Two" great trips, planned for 2014 will be coming soon.

Watch for details in a forthcoming newsletter:

The re-activation of the 307th BG (April 2014) and our 2014 Reunion in Santa Fe, New Mexico

See you all soon,
The 307th Executive Team
Don Calarco
Christine Hoover

Jim Walsh

Jim McCabe

Jack Palmer

John Poggi

Dave Schmidt